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PERB TOWN HALL
We have a hard deadline of May 30th to turn 
in evidence for teachers who were denied 
Units for Salary Advancement between 2009 
and 2014. That means that we need to hear 
from you and gather that evidence no later 
than May 25th.  Email us at 
TurlockTA@gmail.com now if you will  be 
pursuing compensation. 

For more information, attend the Town Hall 
meeting on Wednesday, May 2nd  at 
Medeiros, room D12. TTA will  be available 
from 3:45 - 5:00 to collect evidence and to 
answer any questions regarding the PERB. 

You can send evidence to Christine Rowell 
at Medeiros, or to TTA, PO Box 1963, 
Turlock, CA 95381.  You will  be contacted 
with your case number.   

PROFESSIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT MATTERS

Plan to attend the Board meeting this 
Tuesday night to describe how 
Professional Development informs your 
pedagogy and classroom practice. 
Topics include (but are not l imited to) 
these types of PD offered at TUSD: 
1) PLC's/Faculty Meetings  
2) Non-instructional days and how they 
are used (2 in August and 1 in January) 
3) Units for Salary Advancement and 
how difficult it  has been for some 
members to get classes approved. 

Your voice matters! 

UNITY SHIRTS
LAST CHANCE this school year to order 
the newly designed T-Shirts and show 
your TTA pride and unity! We 
are  placing a new order at the end of 
April!   Choose your size, design, and 
logo. Prices range between $22 and 
$32. Check the original order form for 
details about prices. 
DEADLINE: April  25th  
Order here: 
goo.gl/forms/6Qagj1ANh7sYC06r1 

TEACHER RECOGNITION
More than 130 Turlock Teachers Association 
members will  be celebrating milestones this 
year. Do not want to miss out on the 
celebration! 

Date:  Friday, May 11th 
Time: 5 pm - 10 pm 
Location: Turlock Fairgrounds 

With a great DJ, delicious food, and a 
hosted bar, we hope to see you there! 
RSVP at:  goo.gl/forms/iOBlwH93dTEmMArv2

Apr 24th-6:15 pm-TUSD Board Meeting 
Apr 25th-Order your TTA shirts 
May 1st-6:15 pm-TUSD Board Meeting 
May 4th-RSVP for the Teacher Rec Dinner 
May 11th-5:00 pm-Teacher Recognition 
Dinner 
May 15th-6:15 pm-TUSD Board Meeting 
The May 18th Ice Cream Social  has been 
cancelled.

DON'T MISS THESE!
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